
 

 Fleetwood Synagogue  
Gala Cocktail Reception 

honoring 

David A. Alpert 
Senior Vice President, Riverside Memorial Chapel 

 

 

Sunday, December 8, 2013, 5:30pm 

at Fleetwood Synagogue 
 

 

Pillar  $5,000 
Guardian $3,600      
Patron $1,800     
Benefactor $1,000     

Builder  $750       
Sponsor  $500    includes 2 tickets    
Supporter  $250    includes 1 ticket  
Friend  $100 

 
Contributions include your name listed under your donor level in our program.  
Businesses may supply a business card.  Only paid contributions will be included. 

 
 

Name   ____________________________________ 

Address  ___________________________________ 

Telephone   _________________________________ 

Email   ____________________________________ 

Donation amount  ___________________________ 

Number of guests ($200 per guest)_________________ 

 
Please make checks payable to: 

Fleetwood Synagogue 
11 East Broad Street 

Mount Vernon, NY  10552 
 
 

Solicited by _________________________________ 
 

 
Donations and business cards must be received by November 17, 2013. 

Business cards may be emailed to FleetwoodSynTreas@verizon.net. 
 
 

For those attending, your contribution is tax deductible for all amounts beyond $50 per person. 
For those not attending, your contribution is fully tax deductible.  

 

mailto:FleetwoodSynTreas@verizon.net

